
Paragraph on My Birthday Party
My birthday is observed every year. Some days ago my last birthday
was observed. It was the 20th of October. Our house was decorated
with flowers, balloons, and Colourful bulbs before the day. I phoned
my friends to join my birthday party. My parents invited our
relatives to attend the party. I put on a new dress. Invited guests
and friends began to come at 4 p.m. I received them heartily.
Everyone was with a nice present. All wished me a happy birthday. All
attended my birthday party. Now it was my turn to blow out candles
and cut the cake. My father told me to do so. I blew out the candles
and cut the cake. Then, everyone clapped and sang, ‘Happy birthday to
you‘. My father -fed me a slice of the cake. The rest of the cake was
given to all. Then some of my friends began to dance. My friend, Rana
sang a song and charmed us. Then delicious food items were served.
Then all got ready to leave us. I thanked them to join my birthday. I
bade them farewell. Thus my last birthday party ended. I enjoyed it
very much. I will never forget it.

Or,

Paragraph on Description Of My Birthday

Question: You are attending a birthday party where there are many
guests. You have been asked to describe a birthday party that you
celebrate at your home. Write about this birthday party (Include
details about when, why, where, and how this birthday party is
celebrated) (150 words).

Answer: It was 1st January 2023. I was fifteen. I was busy all day
long. I cleaned our house well and decorated the house nicely. The
house wore a festive look. We ordered a birthday cake. My father
bought a fine new dress for me and my mother was going to give me a
pleasant surprise. I didn’t know what it was. The cake arrived in
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time. Different items of food were placed on the table. I was waiting
eagerly for my friend’s arrival wearing my new dress. Soon they began
to arrive by twos and threes. By 4 o clock, everybody arrived. We all
stood around the dining table. I merrily cut the cake. A round of
applause followed. Plates full of delicious food items were handed
around. Everybody fell to with a good deal of zest. The eating was
accompanied by a lot of talking and giggling. The camera of my
brother was clicking on. He took pictures of some rare moments. The
camera took pictures of a wonderful time.


